From: Christian Noyce

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Cc: #CI-StPaul Ward1

Subject: Comment of support for St paul bike plan
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 11:44:32 AM

Hello Councilmembers,

| am writing to enthusiastically support the proposed Saint Paul bicycle plan, and its aims of
making biking a more accessible form of transportation for more Saint Paulites. | encourage the
city council to pass the plan, and support strong implementation of the new bike infrastructure that
the plan calls for.

| currently struggle to bike in our neighborhood due poor or no bike infrastructure, especially north
south corridors and even some commuter east west corridors that are not along the recreational
river pathways. As a car-lite person who gets around during work days via bike, micromobility, and
bus as my partner takes our car to work; as a person who bikes to our many brew pubs in the
neighborhood to work off some of the beer and burger calories; and who enjoys getting outdoors
for biking dates with my partner, | implore you to support the proposed St. Paul bicycle plan.

Best,
Christian Noyce
759 Hague Ave, St Paul, MN 55104


mailto:noyce1993@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Kristin Wells

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Bicycle plan
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:43:40 PM

I just wanted to submit my support for the bicycle lane down Dale between Front and Larpenteur.
I’ve heard a local businesss complaining that it would take away parking spots but I can assure you there’s more
than enough parking for a small coffee shop around it.

Thank you,
Kristin Wells

she/her/hers
Kristinsuzanneperry@gmail.com


mailto:kristinsuzanneperry@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Dave Peterson

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: St. Paul Bike Plan

Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 7:19:24 AM
Dear City Council,

| strongly support the St. Paul Bike Plan and urge the Council to pass it. | live in St. Paul and |
frequently use the bike system around St. Paul. I'm eager to see further improvements.

Sincerely,
Dave Peterson
754 Nevada Ave. W


mailto:alphaviking1@yahoo.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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